
 

 

NEHRU MEMORIAL COLLEGE 
Puthanampatti 

(Nationally Accredited with “A” Grade by NAAC 

and Affiliated to Bharathidasan University) 

ROTARACT CLUB OF NEHRU MEMORIAL COLLEGE 

Combined 

Tamil Nadu Fire and Rescue Services 

Cordially invite you for the 

Workshop on 

Fire Safety Awareness Programme 

(with MOCK DRILL by the TNFRS) 

Date: 18
th

 February                       Venue: Auditorium   Time: 10.30 a.m 

Welcome Address  

Dr. M. Ramesh 

Assistant Professor of Chemistry  

Coordinator - NMC Rotaract 

Presidential Address  

  Dr. A. R. Ponperiasamy  

Principal, Nehru Memorial College 

Felicitation 

      Thiru. Er. Pon. Balasubramanian  

President, Nehru Memorial College 

Thiru. Pon. Ravichandran  

Secretary, Nehru Memorial College 

Chief Guest 

R. Arivazhagan  
Station Officer, Fire and Rescue Services, Thuraiyur 

Vote of Thanks 

 P. Gayathri  III-B.Sc., Chemistry, Secretary - NMC Rotaract 



NEHRU MEMORIAL COLLEGE 
Puthanampatti 

(Nationally Accredited with “A” Grade by NAAC 

and Affiliated to Bharathidasan University) 

ROTARACT CLUB OF NEHRU MEMORIAL COLLEGE 

in association with 

Tamil Nadu Fire and Rescue Services 

Report on one Day Workshop on 

Fire Safety Awareness Programme 

(withMOCK DRILL by the TNFRS) 

 

Rotract club of Nehru Memorial College and Tamil Nadu Fire and Rescue 

Services,Thuraiyur jointly organized an  one Day Workshop onFire Safety 

Awareness Programme(with MOCK DRILL by the TNFRS) on 18-02-2020 at 

Mookapillai Auditorium, NMC 

 

 DrM.Ramesh, organizing Secretary, Coordinator - NMCRotaract, delivered 

the welcome address. Principal Dr. A. R. PonPeriyasamypresided overthe 

functionand President Er.  Pon Balasubramanian and Secretary ThiryPon 

Ravichandran offered their felicitations. Special guest Mr. Arivazhagan Station 

Officer, Fire and Rescue Services, Thuraiyur gave the special address on First Aid 

and MrBalachandar from TNFRS addressed the gathering about disaster 

management.  Ms. P. Gayathri of III B.Sc Chemistry, Secretary – NMC Rotaract 

proposed vote of thanks. 

 

 Officers from TNFRS gave a demo on First Aid and Fire Safety Awareness 

and how to rescue ourselves during emergency times. Nearly 850 students and 50 

Non-teaching staffs were given certificate for attending the program. The program 

was gran success. 



 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


